
NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2016 

 We ask all parents to please 

keep  both main entrance doors 

closed at all times (main door and 

side entrance).  

 

On the 9th December, 2016 Bright Futures is 

going to host their own Winter Wonderland 

and Christmas Jumper Day. 

It will be a day full of surprises and lots of 

fun, with a surprise visit from Santa Claus. 

Children will have the opportunity to take a 

picture with Santa himself. Everyone, from 

staff to children, will be wearing a Christmas 

Jumper.  

We will have an Inset Day 

on December 22, for staff 

training. 

Please can all parents 

drop their children off at 

1pm. Dropping the children 

off before or after that 

time will disturb the oth-

er children’s routine.  

We are happy to announce 

that the After School Club is 

moving to MyPlace across 

the street. All parents should 

pick up their children from 

Thursday, 6th October. 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

The Nursery will be open 
until the 21st of Decem-
ber. We will return af-
ter the Christmas Holi-
days on 3rd January. 

October Half Term runs from October 24 to 

26 October. If you have any interest in the 

Holiday Club,  please  speak to the Club Man-

ager, Derya Tuncbiz to book a place for your 

child.  Planning for that week will be available 

soon. 

The Admin would like to  

remind all parents that:  

 Nursery Fees are due on the first of 
every month in advance. For the After 
School Club, the fees are due weekly 
or monthly in advance; 

 Nursery Fees are still payable for ab-
sences and nursery closures; 

 Please use your child’s name as the 
payment reference so we can allocate 
your payment. 

The Infant Room (Ducklings), is organ-

ising Baby Yoga and Baby Massage to 

occur twice a month. They would like to 

get the parents involved in helping with 

the sessions.  


